
What a Week!
News of December 3

This week we learned about holidays in other 
countries! Next week will hold much gingerbread fun, 
the letter M, STEAM will use marshmallows for 
engineering and construction and we’ll work on the 
show. Whew! 

Special Guests

On Wednesday, Hinsdale 
Humane Society’s 
education program will 
bring to us some furry 
creatures.

The goal is to have 
children comfortable 
around animals as well 
as to learn the dos and 
don'ts of meeting new 
furry friends. 

We’re glad for their 
on-site presentation! 

Thank you!

Several new families will be 
joining us in January. Every one 
of them has heard about the 
preschool thanks to word of 
mouth. We appreciate your 
confidence in us!

Our facebook page could use 
some current reviews. If you’re 
inclined, head over there and 
help us out. Thanks! 

Please fill out this quick survey 
about the 12/17 show and 
reception. Thanks! 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSckhhasvgzfFFduVUxZWiM9Vr5j1YUENFVXiOlMZqnZKpEKDg/viewform?usp=sf_link

